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FINAL ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT FOR THE PROPOSED NIGEL STEEL 
MANUFACTURING PLANT LOCATED IN NIGEL, WITHIN THE EK URHULENI 
METROPOLITAN MUNICIPALITY, GAUTENG 
 
Strategic Environmental Focus (Pty) Ltd (SEF) would like to thank all the Interested and Affected 
Parties (I&APs) who have taken their time and participated in the Scoping and Environmental 
Impact Assessment Reporting process for the proposed Nigel Steel Manufacturing Plant.  
 
The CRR forms part of the Final EIR , which is available for public review from 25 April 2014 to 
20 May 2014 on the SEF web site. To view the final EIR on SEF’s website, visit 
http://www.sefsa.co.za. To comment on the project, click on “Stakeholder Engagement”. Click on 
the “register” button and complete the compulsory fields to register as an I&AP (if you have not 
done so already). Click “register” and “Registration Successful” will be displayed. Fill your login 
details (username and password) and click on the “login” button. To find the project post, click on 
the “Stakeholder Engagement” category and then open the “Nigel Steel Manufacturing Plant”  
post. Should you have any problems in obtaining the information from the Internet, please feel 
free to contact SEF for assistance. 
 
Should you have any comments on the final EIR, please submit all comments directly to the 
Gauteng Department of Agriculture and Rural Development (GDARD) as outlined below, and 
copy SEF in all communication.  Please highlight the GDARD reference number (as indicated 
above) in all communication with the GDARD. 
 

Attention: Bongani Shabangu 
Tel:  011 240 2500 
Fax: 011 240 2771 
E-mail: Bongani.Shabangu@gauteng.gov.za  
 

Copies to be submitted to SEF: 
 

Attention:  Mandla Zuma 
Tel:  012 349 1307 
Fax:  012 349 1229 
E-mail:  mandla@sefsa.co.za 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

The comments on the final EIR are due on or before 20 May 2014. 
 
Meanwhile, should you have any questions, or would like to obtain more information, please feel 
free to contact Mandla Zuma on the above details. 
 
We look forward to receiving your comments! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
*Electronically signed 
Mandla Zuma 
For Strategic Environmental Focus 
 
 


